STATEMENT OF BRENDA WILLIS AND THE WILLIS CLAN

The Willis family would like to thank their family, friends, and fans for the
outpouring of love and support during this most difficult year. Additionally, the
Willis family would like to thank the many members of law enforcement for their
detailed and comprehensive investigation of this matter. Finally, the family would
like to thank the District Attorney’s office for their diligence and sensitivity in the
handling of this case. The family has remained fully cooperative throughout the
investigation. Although the criminal case has concluded with Toby Willis receiving
40 years for the crimes he committed, the impact on the victims will remain much
longer. The family is appreciative and grateful that people have respected their
need for privacy during this trying time and asks for continued respect as they seek
to move forward.

Bill Speek
Attorney for Brenda Willis and The Willis Clan




